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PADRE ISLES PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

14015 FORTUNA BAY DRIVE « CORPUS CHRISTI, TX 78418-6327 - (361) 949-7025 - FAX (361) 949-7026 » EMAIL padreisles@pipoa.net

June 27, 2019
Dear PIPOA Property Owners:
On Tuesday, June 18, 2019, Kelly McFadden resigned her seat on the PIPOA Board of Directors
(BOD), creating a vacancy. Pursuant to the Association Bylaws, the BOD will appoint a property
owner to fill this vacancy. The person appointed will serve a term expiring in March 2022.
Until Friday, July 12, 2019, the BOD will be accepting applications from persons interested in
serving as a board member. [f you are interested, please submit, via email, a short biography to
Jim Smock, Executive Director at jim@pipoa.net
After Friday, July 12, the BOD will follow the schedule below:
Thursday, July 18, 2019:
Candidate Forum
Holiday Inn Express
15209 Windward Dr.
Corpus Christi, TX 78418
Time: 6:00 PM
This will be an opportunity for property owners to ask questions of those persons seeking
appointment. Additionally, those persons seeking appointment will be able to present information
to the property owners through opening and closing remarks.
Tuesday, July 23, 2019:
PIPOA Board of Directors (BOD) Meeting
Holiday Inn Express
15209 Windward Dr.
Corpus Christi, TX 78418
Time: 5:30 PM
The BOD, as part of the agenda, will vote to appoint a new member.
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Smock, at 361-949-7025 or im@pipoa.net.

Thank you for your interest in seeking to serve on the BOD.

PIPOA Board of Directors



